
 
     BARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BURNLEY CAMPUS  

BARDEN LANE BURNLEY   

BB10 1JD  

Telephone No:  01282 682277 

 

Re: KS2 Maths Parent Workshop: Tuesday 14th March 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers   

 

Next week, on Tuesday 14th March, Year 4 will be holding a workshop after school with 

parents to help you to support your children with their times tables.  

 

The workshops will take place in both Kingfishers and Woodpeckers classrooms and will begin 

at 3.05pm. Children are required to join parents in classes and we will be discussing and 

showcasing ways in which you can help to support and improve their grasp of times tables in 

preparation for the Multiplication Tables Check at the end of Y4.  

 

If you have any questions about this meeting beforehand, please do not hesitate to speak to 

us.  

 

We appreciate that it can be difficult with younger or older siblings during pick up times and 

as a result we are allowing parents to bring younger children to this event. However, where 

possible, please avoid bringing younger children and babies as this event may not be suitable 

for them.  

 

Please book your place for the event via EventBrite now... https://tinyurl.com/2nynvtmj 

  
            

          Yours Sincerely, 

          Mr Walmsley and Mr McKnight-Shaw 

“By the end of Y4, 

children MUST recall 

multiplications up to 

the 12 x tables” 

https://tinyurl.com/2nynvtmj

